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Class News 

Happy New Year. We hope that you have all had a wonderful Christmas and New Year. We are 
looking forward to another busy term to kick off 2025. We will continue to make the most of the 
opportunity to have PE outside and use the School environment to support and extend our learning. 
On a Monday afternoon we will continue with our outdoor learning sessions as much as possible and 
ask that all children come prepared with suitable clothing for the changeable weather. Please get in 
touch if you have any questions.     Mrs Reid and Mrs Aitken  . 

Weekly Timetable 

Monday 
Fun 31- Outdoor Learning Challenges 
Library 
 

Tuesday 
Outside PE 

Wednesday 
Indoor PE,  Music 
 

Thursday 
Assembly/ OTTER Clubs 

Friday 
      

This Term’s Learning 

Literacy 
Listening and Talking- As part of our celebrations for Burns we will be learning and reciting Scots 
poetry. Children will have the opportunity to take part in the Scots poetry competition at the end of 
January.  
Reading- We will use continue to use regular activities to develop fluency, understanding and 
enjoyment. We will have a library session on a Monday and children will have new reading on a 
Monday/Thursday for some groups and Tuesday/ Friday for others. 
Writing- This term our writing focus will be imaginative writing. 
Spelling- We will introducing some new spelling sounds and be consolidating ones that have already 
been taught as well as building up our bank of common words.  
Numeracy- This term we will be looking at time. In number we will be continuing to look at subtraction 
before moving on to look at multiplication.  
Health and Wellbeing- In our RSHP this term we will be will focusing on similarities, diversities and 
respect. Through Bounceback we will continue to talk about and share strategies to help deal with 
negative situations and how our emotions can be impacted. 
PE - In our outdoor PE we will be trying different ball games and in our indoor PE sessions we will be 
doing gymnastics. 
Topic- Our topic this term will be Farming. Later on this term we will look forward to a visit from the 
Royal Northern Countryside Initiative and we are hoping they will bring some special visitors along with 
them. More details to follow in due course. In Science we will also be looking at Solids,Liquids & Gases. 
RME- Our focus this term will be Christanity and Easter as well as learning about Chinese New Year, 
Valentines day.                      
 Music- We shall be singing Scottish songs as well as looking at the genre of rock, using glockenspiels 
and percussion to accompany a rock tune. 
  


